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Galena Park ISD Recognized Two North Shore Elementary Students

Houston, Texas: At the October 10th Galena Park ISD (GPISD) Board of Trustees meeting, GPISD 
recognized Bryan Hernandez and Fernando Torres, from North Shore Elementary School, for 
participating in the Education of Action Summer 2022 Lone Star Leadership Academy. 

These young leaders were selected to attend the Lone Star Leadership Academy based on 
demonstrated academic success and leadership ability, an educator recommendation, and 
involvement in school and community activities.

The Lone Star Leadership Academy experience provided a unique opportunity for these students 
to learn about Texas leaders and what it means to be from the Lone Star State. Participants traveled 
to Dallas/Fort Worth and completed problem solving and decision-making simulations, exercised 
creativity, and practiced presentation skills in leadership groups. In addition, participants had 
fun meeting other outstanding students and making new friends while adding to their resume of 
academic achievements, developing leadership skills, and bringing home a wealth of information.

A certificate and medal were presented to Bryan Hernandez and Fernando Torres on behalf of the 
Board of Trustees and Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools. 
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LEADING... LEARNING... SERVING

Pictured (left to right): Ms. Carmela Garcia, NSE counselor; Ms. Karen Urbano, NSE teacher; 
Bryan Hernandez, NSE student; Dr. John Moore, Superintendent of Schools; Fernando Torres, 

NSE student; Mrs. Norma Hernandez, GPISD Board of Trustees Secretary; and 
Mrs. Esmeralda Perez, NSE principal
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